August 4, 2005

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - SECY-05-0121 - REQUEST TO
CONSIDER DEVELOPING A FORMAL TRIBAL CONSULTATION
PROTOCOL

The Commission has approved the staff’'s recommendation to engage in consultation with the
appropriate Native American Tribal Governments who may be affected by the potential
application for licensing of a nuclear reactor to be sited in Galena, Alaska, institute a Tribal
Consultation Team, and support the August 2005 Yukon River Inter-Tribal Watershed Council
Summit. The staff should share with the Commission its plans and resource requirements for
development and implementation of a more defined consultation process should the staff
determine that such a process should be considered for future activities in the course of this
consultation.
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